
We are excited to announce from April 1st, 2024 we will be transitioning to the 
KAGOME brand for our foodservice range.

As part of the launch we are introducing new pack sizes that are more efficient to 
produce and more friendly to the environment.  

Apart from a brand change, the product in the pouch remains the same great 
KAGOME formulation.  

NEW BRANDING, SAME QUALITY 

For more information please contact your distributor, FTA Food Solutions or 
Kagome direct on 1800 KAGOME,  enquiries@kagome.com or 
www.kagome.com.au


